Last week’s state council meeting was held virtually via Zoom.  Since we are not having an April meeting I wanted to share info with you. The official minutes have not been released yet so I am taking the info from my notes.  I hope it all makes sense. I attended the meeting while at work and was unfortunately doing other stuff as well.  Thanks so much.  TP 

· The meeting was called to order and there were enough members participating present to have a quorum.  
· Chapter reports should be sent to Cathy at state website
· Budget  for 2020 reviewed and accepted
· Chapter Leaders Orientation postponed due to COVID-19 situation.  Will be rescheduled and may be via ZOOM
· Still some chapters (2) that require bank signatures of state treasurer to be able to sign on the account.  Discussion on moving all accounts to BOA so would fall under state umbrella.  Some opposition as BOA fees are high (minimal balance fees) and very costly to chapters that do not have money.  Not resolved, will look further into this
· Retainment of a law firm for state council affairs
· If we post pictures on-line on website, we must have permission.  It was suggested we get signed permission slips from meeting participants
· ENA2021 – will be in Orlando!!
· Day on the Hill – cancelled
· ENA National Conference in Las Vegas.  At this time the conference is still on, will monitor and let know if anything changes.  Hotel opening up for reservations  
· ENA 50th Anniversary Celebration at July state meeting.  Committee reviewed some of the activities and plans:
· Meeting on Wednesday, July 8th
· Travis Howze comedy show Wednesday evening after Cocktail hour
· Party Wednesday night
· State ENA cosponsoring Scott DeBoer to present on Thursday at the opening of Clincon
· ENA contributed $1000 for his fees.
· Clincon Thursday through Sunday.  Encourage ENA members to attend
· Asking for each chapter in the state to contribute a gift basket donation 
· Screening of “In Case of Emergency” will be delay until later in the year
· Spring Symposium format changed to virtual and will be open for all at no charge.  No CEUs will be awarded. Later if you so desire the CEUs you can register and sign up.  It will be on 4/14.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Covid-19 Update given.  Things changing rapidly, supplies in demand.  Penny Blake interviewed for Time magazine article 
